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 Thought of the Month 

To make a difference in someone’s life, 
you don’t have to be brilliant, rich, beautiful, or 

perfect. You just have to care. 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Dinner meeting  

Monday 19th September 

6-30 PM 

Secret Garden 

South Tweed Sports Club 

 

 

Monday 19th Sep 

Guest Speaker 

 Susan Davies- Older women 

 Co-housing Assoc 

 

 

               September 
Birthing Kit Assembly Day 

18th September 
Secret Garden 

South Tweed Sports Club 

 
International Conventions 

 
2024 

Brisbane Australia 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Wow, what a great afternoon and it appears to have been a great success, with a few possible 
new members. Also, thanks to members and their friends, Lyn Agnew our District Governor and 
Lyndall from Northern Rivers Zonta Club joining us.  A special thank you to Kay Lollback and 
Yvonne Thompson for all of the promotional work both through Facebook and dropping off 
brochures.  And a big thank you to Andrew Vigar for his generous donations and, also the hard 
work Andrew put in on the day. 
 
Thank you to everyone for coming and supporting the Gin & Gender Equality information afternoon 
and the selling of raffle tickets.  It seems that everyone enjoyed themselves and the grazing table 
was a big hit, especially with the Zonta Scholarship winner Mimi from Frankfurt, she was blown 
away with the spread.  
 
Don’t forget we have our Birthing Kit assembly day on Sunday 18th, at 10:45am for a 11:00am 
start, in the Secret Garden, South Tweed Sports Club. 
 
We have a guest speaker at the September dinner meeting.  Susan Davies from ‘Sharing with 
Friends’.  Housing that looks like a regular suburban house from the street, Sharing with Friends 
has been designed as an affordable, safe, secure home for a number of older women to live 
privately and with dignity as they age.  We will learn how we may be able to adapt this idea to our 
local women in our local area.    
 
We need to put on our thinking caps on for the Zonta Says No - 16days of Activism coming up in 
November, to raise awareness in our local area.  
 
We have a few other events in the pipeline such as the Theatre Afternoon and it’s not too far to a 
Christmas Party?!!  
  
Look forward to seeing you all on Sunday morning & Monday evening. 
 
Lesley-Anne 
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